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Fwd: Hearing date for Super liquor
2 messages

Heather Olds <heather@heatherolds.co.nz> Mon, Jun 12,22'4(1)623;3?\]/,:

To: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Heather Olds <heather@heatherolds.co.nz>
Subject: Hearing date for Super liquor

Date: 12 June 2023 at 2:43:21 PM NZST

To: info@ourmapua.org.nz

Many thanks to Jim Vause for his excellent article
in June Coastal News re the Super Liquor hearing
that was to be held in May.

| am a resident in Mapua, residing in Pinehill Road |
regard mapua as my community as | shop in the
village. However so | am deemed not a substantial
person to object to the liquor stores proposed for
Mapua | think due to the distance Pinehill Road is
from the proposed Liquor stores. No matter that |
am still a community member!!

| did put in a submission objecting to both the new
stores.

| was intending on going to the Super Liquor
hearing at the Motueka Library to support the
speakers.
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| agree we should not have to stand up in a court
situation and be questioned by lawyers.

| read in the Nelson Mail where the liquor council
were putting more emphasis on the community in
granting liquor licences. | think the community of
Mapua have let it be know - by the number of
objections - that we do not want a liquor store as a
feature point at the entrance to our village.

| am awaiting the announcement of the new
hearing date and venue but am afraid that | and the
public of Mapua will not know about it.

| would like the hearing date to be advertised in
several places around/in Mapua so that community
members have the chance of supporting the
objectors by being present at the hearing.

Could you please let me know if you know the date
of the hearing or if it is to be advertised around our
village.

Many thanks for your good work so far in trying to
let our community be aware of what is going on.
There are those who wish us to be kept in the dark
until it is too late!!

Kind Regards, Heather Olds

Paul Mcintosh Mon, Jun 12, 2023 at 2:56
<pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> PM
Reply-To: Paul Mcintosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>



